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Friday 8th March 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you to everyone who shared their views during the uniform consultation this week.  If you 
haven’t yet had the opportunity to view samples of sweatshirts in the different colour options please 
visit the school office where staff will be happy to show you the samples provided by Total Clothing. 
 
As outlined in the previous letter, we will now hold a Parent/ Carer vote in order to make a decision 
about the colour of the uniform moving forward.  The outcome of the vote will be final and the 
decision will be made solely on this so please ensure that you take this opportunity to have your say. 
 
On Monday each Parent/ Carer registered on our school system that has parental responsibility will 
receive a voting slip in a sealed envelope.  Parents/ carers are asked to tick to indicate their preferred 
colour with a choice between Royal Blue and Navy Blue.  Voting slips should be returned to the 
ballot box in the school office no later than 9am on Friday 22nd March.   
 
In order to ensure transparency about the outcome we will be inviting two parent representatives to 
count the votes alongside staff.  The outcome will be shared through email by the end of the day.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Michelle Norbury 
Headteacher 
 


